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As an Oregonian, I strongly urge you to oppose SB 769.  This bill would overturn the 

will of OR voters - we have already voted on this issue twice!  Oregonians oppose the 

use of hounds in the hunting of cougars and we want their protections kept in place.  

We are decimating our natural animal and plant populations.  Please do not allow 

cougars to be hunted in such a cruel manner.  Thank you for your consideration. 


